Table of Contents

Letter from the President	3
Dedications	4-6
Candid Pictures	7-15
Graduates 2001	16-47
Student Life	48-63
Athletics	64-81
Faculty and Administration	82-91
SGA Awards	92-95
Community Life	96-118
Closing Remarks From Editors	119-120



ST. FRANCIS COLLEGE

Office of the President

Dear Graduates:

It is with great pleasure that I congratulate the St. Francis College Class of 2001.

Your graduation marks the successful ending of your undergraduate studies and the beginning of your very bright and promising futures. Your daily presence will be missed as you have contributed to the College's reputation as undergraduates. As new members of the alumni family you will continue to support and uphold the traditions, values and precepts of St. Francis College as you go forward in all that you do in the world.

All of us in the St. Francis College community wish you the very best and look forward to seeing you on many return visits to your Alma Mater.

Congratulations.

Singerely in St Francis,

Frank J. Macchiarola

President